
Wilderness  training  for
would-be trainers
The Tahoe Rim Trail Association is offering a Leave No Trace
Training for Trainers on June 12–13 in Incline Village and
D.L. Bliss State Park.

This training will teach not only Leave No Trace wilderness
skills and ethics, but also how to share the knowledge with
others including teaching techniques and interactive Leave No
Trace activities for all ages.

Leave No Trace is a nationally recognized set of principles
designed to encourage wilderness users to walk more lightly on
the Earth.

The Leave No Trace Trainer’s Training is geared towards those
who would like to take a leadership role in disseminating
Leave  No  Trace  principles  to  others.  Appropriate  for
educators,  wilderness  professionals,  TRTA  volunteers,  and
others.

The course will be an overnight in D.L. Bliss State Park and a
$65 donation to the TRTA is encouraged. Dinner and breakfast
will be provided.

For  more  information,  contact  Mila  Dunbar-Irwin  at
programs@tahoerimtrail.org  or  (775)  298.0238  or  visit
www.tahoerimtrail.org.
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